
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

Following the latest IATF community classification placing the National Capital 

Region (NCR) under Alert Level 3, the Local Government Units (LGUs) of the 

Provinces of Aklan, Iloilo, and the City of Baguio, have adopted stricter entry 

measures and are requiring negative RT-PCR test result notwithstanding the 

status of vaccination. 

Thus, the processing and endorsement of applications for RT-PCR test subsidy 

to PCMC has resumed for the above-mentioned destinations. 

Kindly visit https://www.tpb.gov.ph/rtpcrphtravel-application/ for more 

information on the application procedures and requirements. You may also visit 

https://app.philippines.travel/ to check and verify requirements and protocols 

for tourists in various destinations. 

For any queries, please contact the TPB PCMC Team through the email address: 

phtravel_pcmc@tpb.gov.ph or the TPB Official Facebook page. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we pray for the 

safety and well-being of everyone. 
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